Dear ______ ,
 
Thank you for your letter and voice mail questioning your payment of rent. We feel for you!  We understand these are trying times for your business, for our business, and for all businesses right now. This surely is uncharted territory for all of us and the best we can do is take things day by day, and hope that in a few weeks business will return to normal.
 
Until the dust has settled and we know when practices and businesses can entirely open and what State, Federal, Municipal, and Insurance relief is available Imperial Realty is waiving late fees and interest to tenants who made timely March payments for rent that is not paid on time for April. We cannot provide rent abatement. 
 
We continue to monitor the news daily, if not hourly, and look forward to hearing what relief will be to various businesses and know that there will be help available from government and other agencies, however Imperial Realty is not structured to act as a bank for tenants. 
 
In the meantime, Imperial Realty is keeping all of our buildings open, cleaned, and heated, with common areas sanitized. We are keeping our office functioning, paying all our bills timely and paying our staff so we can continue to serve our tenants. 
 
We look forward to a healthy work environment again soon followed by the recovery of our economy. Thank you and stay healthy! 
 
Sincerely,
Julia Klairmont
Director of Operations and Leasing 
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